
LIVONIA PUBLIC SCHOOLS
BOARD OF EDUCATION MEETING

December 18, 2023

TOPIC: Approval of Mobile Vertical Lift Purchase – 2021 Bond

RECOMMENDATION:

Move that the Board of Education of the Livonia Public Schools School District approve 
the purchase of eight Ballymore Mobile Vertical Lifts from Grainger, Lake Forest, Illinois, 
for a total cost of $91,340.04.

RATIONALE:

The purchase of these eight Mobile Vertical Lifts will replace our aging lifts.

BUDGETARY INFORMATION:

2021 Bond

RESOURCE PERSONNEL:

Phillip Francis, Assistant Superintendent of District Services

EXHIBITS:

Attached


